november gratitude project

Many people in our communities continue to struggle
with food insecurity. Please consider using this
calendar & collecting the food items listed. Then bring
them to the church in reusable shopping bags
(available at all grocery stores) by Sunday, November
20. Look for tables by the entrances to drop off your
food bags.

We will be giving your donations to the Reeths-Puffer
Schools so that the food may be given to area families

in need of assistance.

Thank you for sharing your love and care with our

community neighbors!




